
-

js*M %%
, & % & -OI 6*

UNITED STATES8. h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
.

$ ,- p WASHINGTON, D C. 20555~

s...../
Docket No. 50-275/323 FEB 141985

h

.

Mr. Thomas Devine
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202

IN RESPONSE REFERWashington, DC 20036
TO F01A-84-740

Dear Mr. Devine:

This is a further response to your letter dated September 13, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all
documents connected with the June 12, 1984, Congressional Briefing onthe Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant.

The documents listed on the enclosed appendix are being placed in the NRC
Public Document Room (PDR). They will be filed in PDR folder F01A-84-740under your name.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents sub,iect
to your request. We will respond as soon as the review is completed.

S. cerely,
--

/ g

J. M. Felton, Director
! Division of Rules and Records
,

Office of Administration
Enclosure: As stated
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APPENDIX

1. 05/22/84 Memo to H. Denton from T. Rehm; NRR to prepare a briefing
book for Connission status and important background chronology
re: Diablo Canyon. (4 pages)

2. 06/07/84 Region V response to Dr. Myer's letter of 04/10/84. (10pages)

3. 06/07/84 Note to Eisenhut / Knighton. (1page)
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